
Dear Parents/Guardians, 

We are committed to ensuring a safe and productive online environment for our students. As part 

of this commitment, we are implementing a new internet monitoring tool designed to protect our 

students from inappropriate content and online threats. 

This tool will: 

• Monitor online activities for harmful content 

• Send alerts for suspicious behavior 

• Encourage proper online etiquette 

Your support in discussing safe internet usage with your child is essential. We believe that by 

working together, we can provide a secure learning environment both at school and at home. 

If you have any questions or concerns about this monitoring tool, please feel free to reach out to 

us. 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[School Name] 

[Contact Information] 


